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TO: Talented Tots Parents  
FROM: Greg & Aimee Owen 
RE: COVID-19 Update  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Governors and leaders of the health care systems have made it clear that child care is an 
“essential service”, without which we will not be able to effectively respond to this 
pandemic. Our priority is to provide our services to help keep a sense of structure and 
calm to our families and our children. 
 
We will continue business as usual at all Talented Tots Learning Center locations. If our 
plans change anytime soon, we will notify you as soon as possible. Please be on the 
lookout for articles we plan on sharing with you on your center’s private facebook 
pages.  
 
As of today, March 16, 2020, there have been no confirmed cases of the COVID-19 virus 
in Clay or Platte County. We continue to receive daily information from our local and 
state health care agencies. As information comes to us, we will continue to notify you of 
any changes.  
 
Thanks again for your continued support of Talented Tots. If you have any questions, 
please contact your site director. 
 
 
 
 

 


